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Lou Mansolillo

From: Spencer McGuire <spencermcguire45@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, January 23, 2024 5:51 PM
To: House Corporations Committee
Subject: testimony in support of H-7015 as drafted

As a Registered electrician apprentice in Rhode Island I am looking forward to my future to a future where I am able to 
support a family. A future where I can sleep at night knowing I will have the ability to work the next morning. A future 
where I can use my skills and knowledge to help build up Rhode Island. My profession is in danger. I have made the 
decision to become an electrician the proper way without taking shortcuts so that I can do the best work possible. 
Building up Rhode Island safely. This bill will help regulate the work electricians who have  a proper education and the 
knowledge to do electrical work safely. This will make a better safer Rhode Island for everyone. 


